
 

 

From the Office of the Assistant 
Superintendent  
 

 
June 21, 2017 

FRANK J. NEY EXPANSION PROJECT UPDATE 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians at Frank J. Ney Elementary: 
 
As you may have heard, the district has begun the process on the construction of an 
addition at your school. It is expected that a contract will be signed at the end of this  
month, with construction to begin this summer.  
 
Understandably, this may cause a disruption to the surrounding areas of the school as 
machinery will be brought onto the site until the expected completion before the 2018-
19 school year begins. The district has received assurance that this will not disrupt classes 
in the next school year. 
 
In the meantime, some of you may have already noticed that a webpage has been 
available for anyone looking for updates on the project. It is here where you will find the 
original and updated Project Identification Report along with exterior and interior 
renderings of the new addition. The renderings found on the webpage were created for 
the tendering process.  
  
The district will continually post updates to this page when they become available. You 
may also find the webpage by visiting sd68.bc.ca>Quick Reference Links>Frank J. Ney 
Project.  
 
Should you have any questions, feel free to email communications@sd68.bc.ca and your 
inquiries will be answered accordingly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tim Davie 
Assistant Superintendent 
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